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Dear International Ranger Federation Members and Partners 
 
We are delighted to announce that the response for registrations for the 10th IRF World 
Ranger Congress has been overwhelming, and we have reached maximum capacity. This is 
a testament to the dedication and passion of the global ranger community and the 
supporters of rangers, who have contributed significantly to getting rangers from all over 
the world to the Congress.  
 
Our registrations represent rangers from diverse regions and contexts. We are excited to 
host a vibrant congress, with true global representation. 
 
 

 
 
 
For the rangers that missed out to register, we have ensured that we will have live steaming 
capabilities for all our plenary sessions. All workshops will be recorded and made available 
after the congress is concluded. 
 
Please stay tuned for further updates and thank you for your enthusiasm and support.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to France. 

 

#WorldRangerCongress  
#RangersUnited 
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